
Dear Press, 

 

Please find below a press release statement, it reads as follows: 

 

Fontana USD Press Release 9-26-2014:  

 

Fontana Unified School District officials confirmed today that at 

approximately 12:00 pm Kaiser HS School administrators were notified 

that a student may have brought a weapon to school.  School 

administrators immediately called the Fontana School police and they    

conducted an investigation. 

 

Fontana School Police and School Officials searched the PE lockers of 

two students and found a 

No other students were identified as being involved. No students 
or staff were injured. 
  

Fontana Unified School District and School Administrators wish to 

thank everyone for their concern and continued diligence.  The safety of 

all our students and staff is our number one priority. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Olivier Wong Ah Sun 

Chief Of Staff 

Fontana USD 

Tel: 1-909-357-5000 Ext: 29248 

 


